Joan Miller
20a Tummel Crescent
Pitlochry
Perth & Kinross
PH16 5DF

11.03.24

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to you with regards to the application that has been submitted for a Short -Term let by:

Mr and Mrs Lawrie Address: Cairnie Pier East St Madoes Perth PH2 7NE

In relation to the property Address :2 Ferry Crescent Pitlochry PH16 5DZ

I am concerned that in this residential area where there are already numerous other properties being let as holiday homes having another, would result in over saturation of homes in use for short-term purposes only.

Especially in Pitlochry where there is already has an abundance of Hotels, Chalets, Bed and Breakfast a Caravan Park, Air-Nubs, evidence shows that there is no shortage of facilities that comfortably caters for those holiday makers seeking accommodation on a short-term basis.

I am concerned about the constant relay of people that will be staying at the property, that is adjacent to my property on a short-term basis. That this will have a detrimental effect on the sense of community within this quiet residential area and isolate the elderly and those vulnerable people living in the area.

Thank you for your time reviewing my concern regarding this application,

Yours sincerely

